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No Screen Day
Here at St Clare’s, we are very aware

that the children, especially those

learning form home, are spending

many hours a day looking at a screen.

They use a device to learn during the

day then use it to play games or

communicate with their family and

friends in the evening.

Therefore, we are declaring next

Wednesday 10th February to be “No

Screen Day”!

There will be no live lessons and no

work to complete online. Instead,

teachers will set a series of tasks which

require no screen time to complete!

These may include physical exercise,

art, cooking, designing or getting

outdoors.

There is also an exciting competition

to enter where someone’s design will

end up on the side of a truck!

We hope your children enjoy a day

away from their devices!

Safer Internet Day
Tuesday 9th February is Safer Internet Day.

Children will be set lessons which teach

them, at an age-appropriate level how to

keep themselves safe online.

With pupils using the internet more and

more and at a younger age, these lessons

are vitally important.

We will also be sending home a booklet

for parents which gives lots of

information about how to keep your

children safe online.

We will post out these booklets to

parents of children who are working from

home in Years 1 - 6.
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Get rid of all bitterness, passion, and anger. No more shouting or insults, no 

more hateful feelings of any sort. Instead, be kind and tender-hearted to one 

another, and forgive one another, as God has forgiven you through Christ.
Ephesians 4:31-32

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Tuesday 9th

February
Safer Internet Day

Wednesday 

10th February
No Screen Day

Friday 12th

February

Chaplains’ Liturgy 2pm

School closes for 

Half Term

Monday 22nd

February

School re-opens for 

Lent 2

EYFS Lottie

Gustav

Year 1 India

Nyar

Year 2 Filip

Michael

Year 3 Amylyn

Isaac P

Year 4 Tanya

Arlo 

Year 5 Ben

Lorena

Year 6 Lewis

Wiktoria

The children thoroughly enjoyed

wearing their clothes inside out and

completing mental health awareness

tasks. We hope that they got the

message that people can look different

on the outside to how they are feeling

on the inside. Always be kind.

Inside Out Day


